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To whom it may concern,

It has come to my attention that the Medical Board of Australia has drafted a revised Code of Conduct for
medical practitioners in Australia. | find it very concerning that in particular (page 7 paragraph 4), our doctors
will be stripped of their ability to act and speak according to their own morals and ethics where it differs from
others.

While | value respect for everyone, to deny our doctors (who, in general, are among the most intelligent and
respectable human beings) the ability to act according to their conscience and wisdom, to please the minority, is
outrageous.

I ask for you to please see the sense in what you all are doing and the negative effect it will have in our society
in weeks, months and years to come.

Thank you.

Sincerely yours,
Leah Llagas
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